
MEMO 
 
To: Planning Commission  

From:  Ryan Harris, Staff Planner  

Date: April 7, 2022 

RE: Edward Jones Sign Request 
 

 

 

Edward Jones will be located at 471 E Main Street (Ridley’s Pad Site C) and will occupy the middle portion 
of the building. The applicant submitted a sign permit on March 1, 2022 and is proposing two signs. One 
sign will be located on the front (south elevation) of the building and the other sign will be on the rear 
(north elevation) of the building. If there is a sign on the rear of the building, Planning Commission approval 
is needed.  

Santaquin City Code 11.44.080.E.5 says, “Wall Specified: Buildings or businesses with exposure on the 
side(s) and front may choose which wall to mount their sign upon. Signs are allowed on the rear of the 
building with planning commission approval. 

The proposed signs meet all requirements found in SCC 10.44.080.E.2. The proposed signs are not 
considered cabinet signs. The letters are all individually lite and attached to the background. The background 
will not be lite. The signs also meet all area requirements for the primary and secondary walls. 

Recommended Motion: “Motion to approve the proposed Edward Jones Sign. 
 
Attachments: 

1. Proposed Sign Plans 



rharris
Line

rharris
Text Box
14.22 sq. ft.

rharris
Text Box
Attachment 1: Proposed Sign Plans




